From: David SMITH <

Sent: 01 June 2023 16:42
To: Turvey, Emma <Emma.Turvey@boston.gov.uk>
Subject: Pilgrim Auctions Planning App B/23/0052

Hi,
| am enclosing a photo of the road outside the auction on auction day in response to the comments that people park in the road, obstruct
driveways etc...

This is clearly not true the photo was taken on the morning of the Auction and shows the attempts | have made to facilitate free movement of
traffic. The picture clearly shows traffic cones placed in the road these are put out by me on Auction day.

This is in addition to the free Car Park offered by myself.








